SPECIAL MEETING

August 9, 2017
Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Edward Kippley on Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at 4:30 P.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors - Anttila, Kippley, Skelton, Clerk-Knaus; Step-Up Foreman-Niemi;

Absent:
Treasurer - Shuck
      Also Present:      
1.) The Township Board of Supervisors discussed and reviewed the position description and made necessary updates for the upcoming vacancy Mechanic/Equipment Operator due to Nori’s retirement effective October 13, 2017.   
IT WAS MOVED BY ANTTILA, SUPPORTED BY SKELTON TO POST AND PUBLISH FOR A FULL-TIME MECHANIC/EQUIPMENT OPERATOR IN THE ESTABLISHED POSTING PLACES AND PUBLICATIONS.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED

2.)  The Township Board of Supervisors reviewed the 2017 budget year to date and projected 2018 budget.  Discussion was held on the impact to the budget if no increase, a 2%, or 3% increase was approved.  Gravel will need to be ordered at an estimated cost of $250,000 for five years through St. Louis County.  The Board would like Clerk to get past levy increases or decreases from other Townships and Cities for comparison in preparation for the Continuation of the Annual Meeting in September.

3.) The Township Board of Supervisors reviewed photos from Blackwood’s Concrete identifying the options available for the columbarium project at Rauha Cemetery.  The Board chose what samples they like best and Clerk Knaus will correspond with Clark Blackwood on the preferences including solar light placement and benches.  

IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA DIRECTING PUBLIC WORKS TO CLEAR OUT THE TREES TO OPEN UP THE VIEW TO THE LAKE FOR THE COLUMBARIUM AREA AS TIME ALLOWS.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 6:00 P.M.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
    Edward F. Kippley, Chairman 
